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Aletha Snowberger	
Assistant Superintendent – Cluster 3 
SnowbAl@BOE.richmond.k12.ga.us

Dear Middle School Families,

We are excited to share that the City of Augusta is exploring a new opportunity to offer free tutoring and mentoring services to middle school students in our community. This initiative is designed to support academic growth, build confidence, and provide students with additional resources to help them thrive.

At this time, we are working with city officials to gauge interest in the program. Your feedback is essential in helping us determine how many families would benefit from and participate in this opportunity.

Please take a few moments to complete the brief survey linked below. Your responses will help guide planning and ensure that the program meets the needs of our students and families. We are asking that families complete the survey by September 26th, 2025.

You can access the survey by going to the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/tFusKghwsT or scanning the QR code at the bottom of this letter. If you have difficulty accessing the survey, please call (706) 826-1000 extension 5535 for assistance.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. Together, we can create meaningful opportunities that empower our students and strengthen our community.

Sincerely, 
Aletha Snowberger
Assistant Superintendent – Cluster 3
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